COPY.
Elond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

14th Harch, 1932.

Dear Sir,

Reverting to your letter of the bth January
regarding defective 1inks found in the chain cebles of the
new Twin Screw Motor Vessel "eONCH" (see Glasgow Report No.
52041), and to subsequent correppondence, 1 am directed to
inform you that the matter has been very fully investigated.

In view of the remerks and opinions expressed by
bhe Proving House Superintendents and by the Surveyor, the
explanation arrived at, namely that the original link fractured
through jerming in the mouth of the chain pipe, is concurred in.
Further, the Superintendent of the Glasgow Proving House 1s
being advised that,in view of the results of the enquirles made,
it is considered thet his action in removing the four additionsal
defective links from the chain cable was in order.

I am, Dear Slir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Secreteary,
GLASGOW .



